
 

Dear Year 4 Families,  

 

We have received confirmation that the Year 4 children will visit Gosforth Junior Academy on the 6th 
and 7th of July. A formal letter will follow from the school in due course. 

 

They have also indicated that they hope to host a parents’ evening. When we receive any further 
information, we will share this with you. 

 

The Key Stage 2 Leader will also visit the children at Archibald to introduce himself and answer any 
questions they have prior to the two transition days. 

 

Strong transition to the middle school is very important for our children and we will continue to 
advocate for this. 

 

If you child is not going to the Junior Academy, please let us know of any transition arrangements. We 
fully support visits and are very happy to speak to the staff of your child’s new school. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Rebecca Turner 

Headteacher 


